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I oppose this bill. Ever since moving to Oregon in 1997 from states that vote in 

person, I have been impressed with the way Oregon votes. The voters guides and 

the printed ballots provide information and time to make educated decisions. The pro 

and con arguments are valuable as a way to learn about different viewpoints before 

deciding. I enjoy how people discuss candidates and measures and the way we have 

time to study the issues before voting. Our system works well and there is no 

legitimate reason to change it. Oregon should reject laws and practices intended to 

disenfranchise people and put up obstacles to voting. We do not need to be part of 

the regressive movement intent on taking away participatory and civil rights. 


